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William Tarnow Quoted in Chicago 
Tribune
William J. Tarnow was quoted in the Chicago 
Tribune article “Patients Reported Sexual Abuse by 
Medical Providers. Health Care Systems Let Them Keep 
Working.” The article looks at incidents concerning the 
prevalence of patient sexual abuse in hospitals in 
Chicago and across the country, highlighting the 
challenges faced in preventing abuse. It emphasizes the 
importance of implementing stronger patient 
protections, including stricter hiring practices and 
improved oversight, along with transparency and 
accountability, to ensure patient safety and well-being. 
Bill provides insight on how hospitals can proceed once a 
complaint has been filed.  

To read the full article, click here. 
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